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Dr. Donald Cook

From: Dr. Donald Cook

Sent: Friday, September 30,20054:25 PM

To: 'SMullen@mtsinai.on.ca'

SUbject: REER'sJPR's

Dr. Mullen,
I have received the results the second batch and the note regarding the OelS's and the block without the
tumour.We will be sending up more cases next week.! would appreciate if these cases could be handled as
quickly as possible as this story is breaking in the news and patients will be asking questions on their ER and PR
status.
Regards,
Dr.Cook
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